
You have been selected through Deans, Directors and directly from Dr. Valmadge 
Towner to serve on the revamped QEP (Quality Enhancement Plan) team. The QEP is 
required within a 10-year period in order to be reaffirmed by SACS.

Our first meeting is scheduled for Friday, Feb. 9, at 2 p.m. in Whiteside Hall 204.

Please know that your selection to this team is not optional; Dr. Towner has 
requested and approved you serving.  This should be your first priority.  

Friday’s meeting will give a brief overview, we will hear from Margaret Dixon about new 
SACS initiatives as they pertain to us, we will review results from our first survey, and 
discuss narrowing the topic. 

We will not meet more than one hour, and our next scheduled meeting is March 9. 

The team consists of:

Academics

Linda Elliott – Business and Commerce

Joharrison Rockett – Math & Science

Career Tech

Kimberly Hollins (QEP secretary)

Health Sciences 

Quida Dixon  

Work Force Development 

Kaye Bennett

Mary Suggs 

Students 

Miss CCC Tia Davis

SGA President Miracle Hunter

Leadership Team 

Tony Newsom

Board of Trustees 

Johnny McGlown

Student Affairs 

Trina Cox

Patrick Johnson

Admissions



Delores Richard

IEP Margaret Dixon, Cynthia Williams Roberson & QEP Glynda J. Duncan, and Tony 
Brooks.  


